From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 27 February 2018 20:43

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P180177/F' by 'Bella Johnson'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

| am writing on behalf of Ledbury Area Cycle Forum (LACF).

Herefordshire Council's Highway Design Guide requires that cycle parking be
provided for all new residential developments, in the form of a covered,
lockable shed or garage.

The LACF further recommends that the level-access storage area is big
enough to store one bike per bed-space, and that it is provided with a power
point so that it can be used for parking rechargeable electric cycles and
mobility scooters, thereby reducing car-dependency for the short distance to
Ledbury.

P180177/F has no provision for cycle storage and therefore does not meet
Herefordshire Council's Highway Design Guide requirements and LACF
recommendations.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:
First name: Bella

Last name: Johnson

Telephone:

Postcode:
Address:

Link ld:
https:/fwww. herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=180177




